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From: Rikki McKay <rikki@petersburgwave.org>
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 2:47 PM
To: Emergency Operations Center; Assembly
Subject: Public Restrooms

Just wanted to say | was so glad to hear about Harbor restrooms being open and to learn of the approval to purchase
the portable restrooms with CARES funding. What a great opportunity for our community to meet such a crucial need!
I'll definitely let SHARE coalition know about these great developments at our next meeting.

Thanks so much for all of the work you all do for Petersburg.

Rikki McKay
Prevention Coordinator

Working Against Violence for Everyone
Office line 907-772-WAVE (9283) x 102
102 S. 2nd. St, Suite A

Petersburg, Alaska

24-hour line: 907-518-0555

Chat petersburgwave.org

Support us by shopping Amazon smile
Like us on Facebook
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